PABI – HBA Candidates for Parish President Forum Boomtown Casino

The Plaquemines Association of Business and Industry and the Home Builders Association of Greater New Orleans held a Candidates Forum for Parish President on October 15, 2014 at Boomtown Casino. Candidates in attendance were Amos Cormier, Jr., Lane Greco, Jerry Hodnett, and Byron Williams, Jr. PABI Chairman Jody Guilbeau presented questions to the candidates, which included topics of coastal zone management lawsuits, the proposed coal terminal, railroad relocation and coastal restoration. HBA 2013 President Scott Morse timed the candidates' responses. The Forum was open to PABI and HBA members and their guests. Thank you to the Candidates for Parish President, Boomtown Casino, and PABI and HBA members for their attendance.



Photos by Zu Carpenter Photography.